
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 3, 2002 

ADDITIONAL FUNDING � NEW RESOURCE LIBRARY 
(ITEM 10, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 27, 2002) 

 
 Recommendation 
 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That Council approve approximately 6,000 sq. ft. for the resource library at $215/sq. ft. 
representing the total cost including soft costs. 

 
 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Di Vona. 
 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 
 


